
TOWN OF STAMFORD 
SELECTBOARD WORKSHOP 

February 1, 2024 
(UNAPPROVED) 

 
 
Present:  Selectboard:  Nancy L. Bushika, Chair, Michael G. Denault, Kurt Gamari and Marie Kelly-Whitney. 
 Pamela Tworig was not present. 
Visitors: Sally Bohl, Debra Burchard, Kurt Gamari, William Levine, Sheila Pecor, and David Saldo. 
 Stephanie Smith and Brian McWalters, FEMA representatives. 
 Lori Shepard, Selectboard Secretary. 
 
 
WORK SESSION:  FEMA BUYOUT 
The workshop began at 4:00 p.m.  The Selectboard discussed the FEMA buyout with Brian McWalters and 
Stephanie Smith.  Several questions were asked concerning the town’s responsibility.  All fees will be paid by 
the program.  The town will have administrative duties and property maintenance at its discretion, in 
perpetuity.  Other programs that offered various forms of remediation were discussed but were not available 
through this particular buyout program. 
 
The meeting concluded at 4:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
      Marie Kelly-Whitney 
      Clerk 
 
/las 


